
P-05-690 Resurfacing of the A40 Raglan-Abergavenny Road – 

Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Committee, 19.09.17 

Dear Hannah 

Having listened to today’s discussion I note the Ministerial correspondence 

suggests the road is not deemed a priority. I ask that members examine the 

attached letter (which I’ve previously issued) which was provided by the then 

Minister in 2014 which states the road is deemed a priority and that works would 

take place. I would ask the committee reviews this letter in light of the Minister’s 

response at their earliest convenience.  

Regards 

Sara 

 


